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30th January 2014


FROM GARVIN ONYANGO
TO SPONSOR SIGURBJORG

Dear Sponsor Sigurbjorb,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year!

Garvin who has lost his tooth told me to show you his toothless pictures; he is doing well in health. He is a footballer, he always plays with Mathias Meso, they love each other. 

Garvin is very bright and he is making new friends, he joined a new class and is very happy about it. He enjoyed Christmas dinner and he likes chips and rice, he made his friends laugh when he said I like chips because I am toothless, and his friends laughed and enjoyed him. 

They danced around my birthday table and enjoyed birthday cakes and every child tasted my cake. I was happy seeing my Little Bees children singing and praising my noble work, the words touched my heart. 

Thank you for sponsoring Garvin.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.

